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Annual report 2020
2020 has been a year of steep learning curves and exercises in adaptability and innovation. I think we have demonstrated that Girls can do anything! We have become adept at risk assessment and zoom meetings, which were not on the initial agenda.
A number of units attended the Region Thinking Day celebration at the NEC on 22nd February. They all had an excellent day and were able to try a number of activities new to them. The climbing walls were a great success.
Despite the ensuing lockdowns we have managed to maintain active Girlguiding in the Division.
Most units have adapted to meetings on zoom and been very creative with their activities. Scavenger hunts are a favourite amongst all levels, including leaders. A couple of units have managed to hold outdoor meetings when this was permissible.
The division held a sleepover at home challenge in May, a number of units took part. Luckily the weather was kind to us. A Christmas activity badge was developed and completed by the girls as well as a challenge badge to raise money for units in place of the annual Pledged Plod, which was cancelled.
Girls have been encouraged to look at the adventures from home on the Girlguiding website and many have been completing badges.
The Division has signed up to the Wyre Forest Community Lottery and Amazon Smile as a means of raising funds.
Leaders have has some fun zoom activities as well, we held a Summer Solstice evening, which included a quiz and bring your own strawberries and some festive frolics in December, enjoyed by all attending.

